
 

 

Are you interested in serving on the  
Ontario ASCD Board of Directors? 

 
 

The Nominating Committee is now accepting applications for 
positions that have opened on the Board of Directors. 
 
As always, the Board seeks to extend its diversity with respect to 
employment roles, geographic location, ethnicity, and gender. 

 
Nominees must be members in good standing of the Ontario affiliate 
and/or ASCD and dedicated to the mission of both associations. 
 

 

Candidates should possess: 
 

• strong communication and collaborative skills 
• experience related to the fields of teaching and learning 

• commitment to participate actively in Board meetings and in 
working groups 

• a willingness to accept fiduciary responsibility.  
 
 

 
Further information is available on the Ontario ASCD website: 

www.ascd.ca 
 
Interested persons should contact Ronit Amihude, the Nominations 

Committee Chairperson: ramihude@torontoheschel.org.  She will be 
pleased to outline the position responsibilities and forward your 
application to the Nominations Committee.   

 
 

 
 

Deadline:  March 31, 2016 
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